

HEWLETT-WOODMERE RESIDENTS

For families who have a child who will be four years old on or before December 1st, 2019

Join us for a

Pre-Kindergarten Open House and Registration for the 2019–2020 School Year

Pre-Kindergarten Information Meeting

January 16th, 2019 • 9:45 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at FECC Registration packets will be available

Pre-Kindergarten Registration

February 6th and 7th, 2019 • 9:45 to 11:30 a.m. at FECC

Please familiarize yourself with our website www.hewlett-woodmere.net

Look at our

Weekly Wednesday

for our notices

ONE Evening Registration

February 7th, 2019 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. at FECC

Bring your completed registration packets

